
 
 

       February 9, 2011 

 

  

Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 

Secretary 

New York State Dept. of Public Service 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

 Re:  Case 10-E-0532 – Minor Rate Filing of Bath to Increase Its Annual Electric 

Revenues by About $272,965 or 6.3%. 

 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 

 

 On October 22, 2010 the Bath Electric, Gas and Water Systems (BEGWS) made a tariff 

filing to increase electric revenues by approximately $272,965 or 6.3%.  Following discussions 

with Commission Staff, BEGWS proposes to cancel the filing. 

 

 Attached is Supplement No. 10 to P.S.C. No. 1 – Electricity which cancels the filing.  

The proposed supplement has an effective date of April 1, 2011.  BEGWS requests a waiver of 

newspaper publication of this Supplement.   

 

 The Company asks that questions regarding this filing be directed to Frank W. Radigan 

of the Hudson River Energy Group at (518) 452-2585.    

             

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

      For Bath Electric, Gas and Water Systems 

 

       
       

      _______________________________________  

      Frank W. Radigan 
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